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I feel that removal of the rails from the mountain division would hurt Maine. I am in 
full of support of Rail with Trail. It would allow everyone the ability to access the 
beautiful scenery of the mountain division and allow rail service to serve potential 
customers and future passenger service. Currently the Vermont Railway is expanding 
their operations in New Hampshire. Removing the rails would prevent them and any 
other rail operators from  bringing in customers and jobs to the area. 


